
 

Howard King has decided to step down from the SISO Board as Co-Chair in pursuit of other 

passions that are waiting his attention. Howard’s vision and commitment helped establish    

SISO’s path to success. 

From the very beginning Howard was a dominant participant for making SISO the 

organization that it is today. His brainstorming of ideas on how to navigate through the process 

of working with public agencies provided SISO the ability to form alliances with key agencies that 

support our mission. 

Thank you for all you have done. Your initial vision and ideas to create a youth sailing 

program in southern Idaho have become reality. Your dedication and insight has helped create 

this incredibly successful program. We couldn't have done it without you. 

We are grateful to Howard for his years of service to the Idaho sailing community, and wish him 

the best in his "actual" retirement. 

You will be missed. Thank you, Howard! 

Farewell to Outgoing Board Member 


